

100 Simcoe Street South, Oshawa, Ontario L1H 7M7 • Tel. (905) 723-4623 • Fax (905) 723-7947 • E-mail contactus@opuc.on.ca

March 8, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Request for Data to Support Empirical Work (EB-2010-0379)

On February 26, 2013 the Ontario Energy Board ("Board") issued its letter, the purpose of which was to ask electricity distributors to file certain information with the Board in order to support the Board's empirical work on the electricity distribution sector. Distributors were asked to provide this information under the terms of their electricity licences, and to do so by March 8, 2013.

To facilitate distributor filing of the information needed to support the Board's empirical work, an Excel workbook was made available.

In connection with this request, please find attached with this letter the submission from Oshawa PUC Networks Inc.

Please direct any questions regarding this submission to the undersigned.

Yours truly.

Philip Martin

VP, Finance and Regulatory Compliance

(905) 723-4626 ext 5250

pmartin@opuc.on.ca

Encl.